[bookmark: _GoBack]The Gators will be hosting an Open House on August 15th from 6:00pm - 8:00pm at LW Central High School. If you would like to RSVP to let us know you are planning to attend, you will be entered into a drawing for a Gift Card once you sign in at the Open House. To RSVP, please email Michelle Moline at:

president@lwsagators.org 

At the Open House the coaches will be available to talk to, there will be Parents available to help answer questions and you will see The GATORS team in the water. We hope you can join us!
 
We will be holding Try-outs August 20th and 21st and a Race Night on August 22nd. You will be able to pick the date to try out and we ask all try outs to please come back on the 30th for the FUN Race Night.

If you cannot attend the Open House and would like your swimmer to try out, please fill out the Try Out Form and email to Michelle Moline at:

president@lwsagators.org 

